
Good progress is being made with the 
Neighbourhood Plan for Holbrook. 
Joining us for the public consultation event will 
give you, the local community, the opportunity 
to have a say about the development of your 
village in the future. 
We will have questionnaires available, maps of 
the local area, and more details about what will 
be included in the plan.
Tea and cakes will be available so please drop  
in for a chat and to find out more. 
We hope to see you there. Everyone is welcome! 

HOLBROOK NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN
PUBLIC CONSULTATION EVENT

SATURDAY 23 FEBRUARY 2019 
9.30am–3pm 

HOLBROOK VILLAGE HALL


